













HERTFORDSHIRE Police and Crime Panel

Borough Offices, Bishops' College, Churchgate, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire EN8 9XQ

Tel: 01992 785650 Email: pcp@broxbourne.gov.uk

10 August 2016

Mr D Lloyd Hertfordshire Police and Crime Commissioner

APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF CONSTABLE FOR HERTFORDSHIRE CONSTABULARY

On behalf of the Panel I would like to thank you and Charlie Hall for attending the review and confirmation meeting yesterday evening. I know members found your contributions informative and helpful to our deliberations.

I am pleased to be able to inform you that that it was the unanimous decision of the Panel to confirm the appointment of Charlie Hall as the Chief Constable for the Hertfordshire Constabulary.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Tim Hutchings

Chairman

Hertfordshire Police and Crime Panel